
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 

   Brookfield Public Schools   
               
     “Create Your Tomorrow” 

 

Individual Student Reports - Smarter Balanced, CMT/CAPT Science, and Connecticut 

Alternate Assessment 

 

September 15, 2017 

  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

  

The individual student reports (ISRs) for the Smarter Balanced and Science assessments, that 

your students took last school year, will be coming home in the next week and a half.    

   

The Connecticut State Department of Education has created a brief video to assist you with the 

interpretation of your student’s Smarter Balanced report. This video is available in both English 

and Spanish.  Both of these videos can be accessed via the links below.   This information can 

also be found on the Brookfield Public Schools website at:  www.brookfieldps.org 

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8idzC9rcERU 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_H5esSV0H3o 

 

  

  

If you have any questions about your child’s report, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 

teacher. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Maureen Ruby, Ph. D. 

Assistant Superintendent 
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